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 Objection

Comments I think that it is disgusting that creating a clay pit in a site of such beauty and peace is even being 
considered. The woods have been enjoyed by many people from near and far for years and should 
continue to be left untouched as nature intended. To introduce lorry's, in such narrow lanes is 
dangerous and will likely end up with accidents and potentially even deaths on such quiet tranquil 
roads. The surrounding areas are sought after places to live with expensive, quality homes. If this 
goes ahead the desirability of living here will drop as will the house prices. No one will choose to live 
in such proximity of awful traffic, noise, dust and dirt. The local community and economy will suffer 
hugely and it will be the responsibility of the local council for allowing such a ridiculous proposal to go 
ahead. Lastly and most importantly will be the devastating impact on wildlife within these woods. 
Many animals will suffer and die when they're habitat has been ripped away and destroyed. How, in 
this day and age of global warming and the negative impact this will have on the environment can this 
possibly be allowed?? I wholeheartedly object to this proposal and so should every member of the 
local council. It is your children and your children's children that will suffer not to mention the 
massively reduced inheritance you will be leaving them when the house prices are reduced due to 
this.  
Keep nature at its best, LEFT ALONE!!! 
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